
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/10/2020 11:01:03 PM

First name: Anne

Last name: Heikkila

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I oppose the proposed Foothills project.  I am a resident of Fannin County, and enjoy hiking, camping

and exploring our National Forest.  While I understand the need for responsible forest management, the sheer

size of this project is troubling.  The fact that you want to log, burn, road build and spray herbicide at undisclosed

locations over  150K + acres of our forest without further public is unacceptable.  

 

The NEPA process needs to be included in the foothills plan with true collaboration with the public.  The fact that

the EA was released during the holidays, without extending the comment period, was disappointing and

reinforced the fact that the FS does not truly value public opinion and and wants to complete their projects

without the hinderance of our National Environmental Policy Act.  

 

Please reconsider revising this project and be the good stewards of our public lands that you are meant to be.   


